
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 12 Students 
 
Our Ref: 87498968 
 
19 June 2023 
 
Re: Cancellation of Higher Education Day 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, the visit to The University of Hull on Friday 30 June 2023 
has been cancelled.  
 
To ensure that all students are fully informed of their post-18 options, we will be holding an extended 
morning session on Friday 30 June in the Hub at 8:40am – 9:40am. All students are expected to 
attend and any absences will be classed as unauthorised.  
 
As the visit is no longer going ahead, lessons will be running as normal and all students are expected 
to attend their relevant lessons.  
 
We are pleased to announce that the parent information evening will go ahead as planned. We look 
forward to welcoming you to this event and providing you with information and advice on how you can 
support your child in securing their destination of choice. The talk will take place on Monday 3 July 
2023 at 6:00pm in the main school hall.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Paul White 
Director of Sixth Form 

 

 

 


